
Georgia McGonigle
0857084853

georgia.mcgonigle2@mail.dcu.ie

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to apply for the 2022 Summer Internship position at Byrne Wallace in Dublin.

As a Civil Law student at Dublin City University (DCU), I would love the opportunity to apply
my learned knowledge and expand my understanding of the law, and in particular, get
hands-on experience in a leading Irish law firm like Byrne Wallace.

I understand that for a role like this you are looking for someone who is motivated, ambitious
and can work well as part of a team. Studying law at DCU, and maintaining a part time job
throughout my studies, has allowed me to develop strong communication and problem
solving skills which I believe are necessary for this role.

In my recent internship role I have also worked across a variety of teams, gaining invaluable
experience as a Junior Company Secretary Administrator at Company Bureau Formations,
and ultimately being exposed to company formation law and compliance requirements within
the state. This has sparked my interest in corporate and commercial law, and I am hoping to
further add to and broaden my legal experience, in a family and criminal law firm which is
why I was drawn to the Internship opportunity at Byrne Wallace.

I have enclosed a copy of my curriculum vitae and I thank you in advance for your time and
consideration. Should you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact
me.

Kind regards,

Georgia McGonigle


